BCA Inform: November, Responding to the Disability Royal Commission Final Report
On Thursday 9th November 2023, BCA Inform was held to discuss the topic of Responding to the Disability Royal Commission (DRC) Final Report. Joined by our distinguished guest speaker Lauren Henley from the Australian Federation of Disability Organisations (AFDO), and our National Policy Officer, Corey Crawford, attendees had the opportunity to delve into the DRC Final Report. 
The informative session encompassed an overview of a report put together by AFDO covering the DRC’s many recommendations as well as an examination of next steps and the potential impact on the lives of people with disabilities.

